
 

CITY OF SALEM 

CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

Salem Conservation Commission 

978-619-5685 

 

Will hold a public hearing for a Notice of Intent for Osborne Hills Realty Trust, P.O Box 780, 

Lynnfield, MA 01940. Purpose of hearing is to discuss proposed construction of single family 

dwelling, driveway, walks, utilities, and grading with wall and slope at 7 Chanelle Circle (Map 8, 

Lot 72) within an area subject to protection under the Wetlands Protection Act MGL c.131§40 

and Salem Wetlands Protection & Conservation Ordinance. Hearing will be held Thurs, 3/14/19 

at 6:30pm in City Hall Annex, 98 Washington Street, 1
st
 floor public hearing room.  

 

Please print legal ad on: 
 

March 7, 2019 
 

 

Payment for legal notice can be charged to the account of: 

 

John R. Keilty, Esquire 

40 Lowell Street 

Suite 22 

Peabody, MA 01960 

(978) 531-7900 


